
Airstream Club International 

P O Box 612 
Jackson Center, OH 45334 

September 24, 2024 

 
Greater Houston Airstream Club 

Dear Bruce, 

The CBL Committee has reviewed your Club’s CBL documents and: 

This Committee approves your Club Constitution and Bylaws 

The Constitution and Bylaws Committee extends our sincere thanks and appreciation to 

you and all the Greater Houston Airstream Club members of WBCCI for completing this 

important document review. Your next review will be in 2029. 

 

 

   
Brad Briggs 
CBL Chairman 

CC: Lori Tilton, WBCCI Executive Director 


